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BY EMAIL 
June 1, 2020  
 
 
Sally Blackwell  
Vice President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 
Burlington Hydro Inc. 
1340 Brant St. 
Burlington, ON L7R 3Z7 
sblackwell@burlingtonhydro.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Blackwell:   
 
Re:  Burlington Hydro Inc.’s (Burlington Hydro) Request for an Extension to the 

Filing of its Cost of Service Application for 2021 Rates  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0007 

  
This letter is in response to your request dated May 29, 2020, for an extension to the 
date for the filing of Burlington Hydro’s 2021 Cost of Service application. Burlington 
Hydro requested an extension from August 31, 2020 to November 27, 2020 due to the 
current COVID-19 pandemic. The OEB grants Burlington Hydro’s request.  
  
The OEB anticipates that the OEB panel hearing the application will take into 
consideration any COVID-19 related delays in setting the effective date for Burlington 
Hydro’s 2021 rates.   
 
  
Yours truly,  
  
Original Signed By  
 
Christine E. Long  
Registrar and Board Secretary 

 
 


